2600 N.W. Lake Road
Camas, WA 98607-8542
(360) 817-5500
Underwriters Laboratories Inc.

FAX No. (360) 817-6000
NOTICE OF AUTHORIZATION TO APPLY THE UL MARK

E124949 May 16, 2001

LG Industrial Systems Co., Ltd.
Chonan Plant

181, Sam-Sung Ri, Mock-Chun Myun
Chonan Si, Chungnam, 330-845, Korea

Attention: Kyung-Hee Kwon
Reference: File E124949, Project 00CA04822

Subject: Adjustable Speed Drives - “iG5” Series

Dear Mr. Kwon:

We have completed our engineering investigation under the referenced project, and find the
product complies with the applicable requirements.

This letter temporarily supplements the UL Follow-Up Service Inspection Procedure, and it
serves as authorization to apply the UL Listing Mark and the UL Listing Mark for Canadato the
subject product which is described below:

Identical to Models SV008iG5, SV015iG5, SV022iG5 and SV 037iG5 followed by -2 or
-4 and may be followed by F, which were submitted to UL for thisinvestigation. The
UL records covering the product will be in the Follow-Up Service Ingpection Procedure,
File E124949, Vol. 1, Section 8.

This authorization is effective for 90 days only from the date of this Notice. Records covering
the product are now being prepared and will be sent to you in the near future.

Products produced which bear the UL Mark shall be identical to those which were evaluated by
UL and found to comply with the gpplicable requirements. If changesin construction are
discovered, authorization to use the UL Mark may be withdrawn and products that bear the UL
Mark may have to be revised (in the field or at the manufacturer's facility) to bring theminto
compliance with the applicable requirements.
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Products produced which bear the C-UL Mark shall be identical to those which were evaluated
by UL and found to comply with Canadian requirements. If changesin construction are
discovered, authorization to use the C-UL Mark may be withdrawn and products that bear the
C-UL Mark may have to be revised (in the field or at the manufacturer's facility) to bring them
into compliance with Canadian requirements.

Should you have any questions or need further assstance, please contact me.

Very truly yours, Reviewed by:

Stephen Redford Edward C. Lemos

Associate Project Engineer Engineering Group Leader
Conformity Assessment Services Conformity Assessment Services

Phone: (360) 817-5711
Fax: (360) 817-6225
E-mail: Stephen.L.Redford@us.ul.com



